
 

 

 

Although we cannot gather in the Hall this year, the 

children at St Joseph’s joined in Advent preparation in 

their classrooms.   

The children commented –  

“It helped me prepare for Advent and the coming of 

Christ – it was really positive and uplifting.”  

“The Assembly helped us prepare for Advent both 

spiritually and physically.”   

“I loved the assembly, especially the music, as it made 

me think about Advent and how we can pray to Christ 

and God to prepare.” 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7pxczNr_Lrc&feature=youtu.be

